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   Friday 9th September 2022 

 

   Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I am writing to inform you that we will be teaching our English and Maths morning 
lessons in streamed groups from Monday 19th September. This will take place for 
four mornings each week. Our decision to stream will support all Year 6 pupils and 
will ensure that everyone continues to make good progress at their own pace. 

All children will receive the best level of input in smaller targeted groups.  

We will be talking to the children about this so that we can answer any queries that 
they have about the new arrangements.  Children in this cohort are already familiar 
with this process due to being streamed in Year 5. 

We look forward to implementing the arrangements in a weeks’ time, in the 
meantime, if you have any questions about any of this information, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Year 6 team.   

 
Kind regards 
Year 6 team 

 
 
  


